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Bulletin/Pulpit Announcement


The 150th Anniversary celebration of the Diocese of Providence continues!
Solemn Holy Mass - closing our 150th Anniversary Celebration
Sunday, June 26, 2022, 1:00 p.m. in the Cathedral of Saints Peter and Paul, Providence, RI
[bookmark: _GoBack]Join Most Rev. Thomas J. Tobin, D. D., Bishop of Providence, celebrant and homilist, for this special Solemn Holy Mass marking the closing of the Diocese of Providence’s 150th anniversary year celebration in the Cathedral of Saints Peter and Paul in the presence of the Apostolic Nuncio to the United States, His Excellency, Most Rev. Christophe Pierre, D.D., J.C.D., and other honored guests. Reception to follow. Security will be provided. All are welcome!

More about this special event
https://www.dioceseofprovidence.org/events/closing-mass 

About the anniversary year
Beginning September 8, 2021, the Diocese of Providence is celebrating the sesquicentennial of its foundation through a series of events running through June 2022. For more information on this event and other anniversary events, visit dioceseofprovidence.org/150.
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